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Original Message-
From: Matthew Soleyn <soleynmgmailcom>
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 5:59 PM
To: PUC: <PUC@pucnh.gov>
Subject: Pennichuck Rate Increase

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

I urge the Public Utilities Commission to disallow the rate increase sought by Pennichuck Water Works.
They have a monopoly on water delivery to numerous communities and have continually increased
rates over the last several years well beyond the rate of inflation.

-Matthew Soleyn (Nashua, NH)


